
 
 

 

 

To Our Valued Customers, 

 

With the recent increase in COVID-19 cases throughout Arizona, Foothills Bank will return to 

serving customers by appointment within our branch offices effective Monday, June 1st. 

 

Drive-up teller hours and online banking options will remain unchanged.  To avoid further spread 

of this virus, we highly recommend the use of personal protective equipment when visiting one of 

our offices. 

 

The highest priority is the health and safety of our customers and staff.  Thank you for your 

understanding as we confront this situation together. 

 

Warmest regards, 

 
Brian M. Riley 

President & CEO 


